
Student Teams Expectations for Synchronous Learning 
 

• January 14th, 18th, 19th, and 20th students will attend synchronous learning 
via Microsoft Teams. 

• Each day is a normal bell schedule for that day. The bell schedule can be 
found on the EHS website. 

• Students will join their class meeting through their classroom Teams page 
or via their Teams calendar. 

• Students will be on time and adhere to the established bell schedule. 
School will begin (7:30) and end normally.  

• Students will stay online for the entirety of their class. 
• If students feel more comfortable, they can use a picture instead of a live 

video, blur their background or use Teams background so as not to invade 
privacy. At times, teachers may request students turn on their cameras. 

• Students must mute their mic when not speaking. 
• Students should try and be in a quiet space during class meetings. 
• Students can use headphones to minimize distractions and background 

noise. 
• Students will use the “meeting chat” as directed by the teachers. All posts 

need to be school appropriate. 
• Students need to have cell phones off and other distractions away from 

them during synchronous instruction. 
 

 


